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H E A D T E A C H E R :   
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Dates for your  

diary: 

10th October– Individual 

Photographs 

12th October—Harvest at 

St Georges  

10th, 11th, 13th and 17th 

October —Parents 

Consultations 

19th October—Last Day of 

Term 

20th-28th October– Half 

Term 

31st October– Back to 

school 

11th November—

Remembrance Day 

Week Beginning 14th 

November—Road Safety 

Week 

18th November– Children 

in Need Day 

Week Beginning 21st 

November– Anti bullying 

week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kiwi News 
 

 

  
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
Time is flying by and we are fast 
approaching the end of Term 1.  A quick 
reminder that the final day of this term is 
Wednesday 19th October, usual finish 
time of 3.10pm.  Next week is a busy one 
with parent consultations (please sign up 
on our Gateway App if you haven’t 
already done so) and Harvest Festival for 
Years R to 3 on Wednesday 
afternoon.   On a personal note, I am 
pleased to tell you that Kevin the Kiwi and 
I survived our London Marathon run on 
Sunday and had a fantastic 
experience.   Have a good weekend and 
we look forward to seeing you at parent 
consultations next week. 
  

Susan Raeburn 

Parent Consultations 

Parents Consultations will take place on the  

11th and 13th of October for most classes 

Mrs Lester and Mrs Addyman will be doing a parents evening on 10th and 

17th of October due to other commitments on different days. 

Our booking system for these appointments has been open since Monday.  

These will be face to face in our school hall. We are excited to welcome you 

back to school to meet us. Please come into school through the main recep-

tion entrance on these evenings.  

If these dates are not convenient for you please speak to your Childs teacher 

who can agree a mutually convenient time. 



 

Headlice 

Please ensure you are checking your Childs hair for 

head lice and treating them as soon as they are no-

ticed.  

Details on how to detect treat this can be found at  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

Safety 
Online 
We have become aware of a number of children us-
ing apps that are not safe or age appropriate. We 
have had a visit from the local police to educate Year 
6 on age appropriate apps. 
Some pupils are using WhatsApp. This app is age rat-
ed 16+ because it is unsecure, children can potential-
ly be contacted by strangers or give away the Childs 
location through location sharing. For more infor-
mation on keeping your child safe see the leaflet con-
tained in this newsletter. 
     
 

School Attendance Award Winners: 

Week commencing: : 7th Oct 2022 

 Rangitoto — 98.2% 

Well done Rangitoto!  

Attendance 

Job Opportunities 

We are looking for any expressions of interest for casual 

work in our school kitchen.  The position if for a catering 

assistant to help prepare the school meals and to under-

take other general kitchen duties.  Currently the rate of 

pay is:  Grade C level 2 – 4   from  £9.60 to £9.99 per 

hour, however we know there is an increase currently 

being finalised and this would be backdated, so the actu-

al rate will be more than this.   The work would be morn-

ings, through to lunchtime, term time only.  Please con-

tact our admin team if you are interested in this role.  

  

We are also looking to recruit more cleaning 

staff.   Please contact Carol Jones, our site manager, 

if you are interested in a cleaning role and she will 

be able to discuss this with you. 

Open days  

 

Do you have a child starting school in September 
2023? Or do you know a friend that does? 
Would you like a look round to see what we do at 
Kiwi? 
Please leave a message with our admin team to 
sign up for an open day. Where you will be able to 
see our school in action.  
 
Our open day dates are as follows  
 
Monday 17th October 1:30pm 
Wednesday 19th October 9.30am 
Monday 14th November 1.30pm 
Wednesday 30th November 9.30am 
 

School Photographer 

On Monday 10th October individual and 
sibling photographs will be taking place in school.  
 
Families who have younger or older siblings that do not 
normally attend Kiwi Primary are invited to come in for 
group pictures from 8.10 am on this day.  
 
Children will have their individual photos taken through-
out the school day 

Harvest Helpers 

If you would like to help us 

walk to Harvest please let us know. You will need to 

be at school 1.55pm on Wednesday 12th October to 

help us walk to church. 





 

 

 

This year we will again be celebrating Harvest on the afternoon of Wednesday 12th October.  

Reception, Year 1,2 &3 will be taking part in a service at St Georges Church Bulford Camp. 

The service will begin at 2.30p.m and be finished by 3p.m.  

We ask that parents collect their child from the church promptly at 3pm from the church. This will then 

give parents time to get back to school to collect their children from Key Stage 2.  

Any children from wrap around care will walk back to school with the teachers.  

 

Each year, as part of the Harvest celebrations, we make a collection of 

food items which are donated to The Trussell Trust. They are a Salisbury 

based charity which supports people in crisis. If you feel you are in a posi-

tion to support this, please bring in one of the items below, between Mon-

day 10th and Wednesday 12th October: 

 

Tinned fruit, meat, fish or vegetables 

Dried pasta, rice or cereals 

UHT milk, tea/coffee, sugar 

Chocolate bars 

The school council have decided to support the collection by organising a competition for the class which 

collects the most items for the Trussell Trust. 






